4/4/25, 3:10 PM Mail - Michelle TB Robinson - Outlook

ﬁ Outlook

RE: OFD Street Name Change Proposal

From Rivera, Junior <orivera2@hertz.com>
Date Wed 4/2/2025 1:55 PM
To  Michelle TB Robinson <michelle.robinson@cityoforlando.net>

Good Afternoon Michelle,
FYI... sharing this information from Hertz Legal ,Real estate and Facility departments.

As per legal: If there are no impacts to Hertz’s operations, services, or addresses, | don’t see any
legal reason why we couldn’t support the initiative. Assuming local management agrees, Junior
can respond to the OFD contact indicating Hertz is supportive.

Real State - No, we do not have any owned or leased properties associated or with an address located
on Shoalcreek Drive. As indicated, Hertz owns properties at 5398-5500 Lee Vista Blvd (in accordance
with Public Records of Orange County), which includes the TNC building and Fleet lots

We all agreed with the Street name change, let me know if you have any questions.
Thank You !

Optaciano ( Junior ) Rivera
Regional Facility Manager
Florida / Georgia

5400 Butler National Dr.
Orlando FL.32812
321-662-5096
orivera2@hertz.com

dollar. | Thriftly

From: Michelle TB Robinson <michelle.robinson@cityoforlando.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 10:16 AM

To: Rivera, Junior <orivera2 @hertz.com>

Subject: Re: OFD Street Name Change Proposal

Good Morning Junior,
| wanted to check in on this project. Have you been able to determine if Hertz would be in

agreement with this street name change request?

Thank you,
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